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4 May 2023 

TO: Faculty Senate 

FROM: Peter Chaillé, Chair, Undergraduate Curriculum Committee 

RE: Elimination of the Undergraduate Certificate in Asian Studies 

The following proposal has been approved by the Undergraduate Curriculum 

Committee and is recommended for approval by the Faculty Senate. 

You may read the full text of the program proposal, as well as Budget 
Committee comments, online at the Online Curriculum Management System 

(OCMS) Curriculum Dashboard. 

College of Urban and Public Affairs 

Eliminate Existing Program 

• Undergraduate Certificate in Asian Studies 
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